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Prof.Dr. Ali Abdel Rahman

Cairo University

Dr.Takeshi Utsumi
V.P. for Technology and coordination of GUS
Chairman of GLOSAS/USA
6th May, 2006

Dear Prof. Utsumi

In response to your letter, it is my pleasure to welcome
such cooperation in the Global University System. The
idea of Portal in Cairo University is encouraging and
meeting with the collaborative work environment concept.

I look forward to such a cooperation.

Best re

The President

Cairo University

Attachment : Funding Inquiry




